
 
 
February 28, 2024 
 
Ms. Deepanshi Rawat 
C-57, Street No.4 Mandawali Uchepar, Mandawali Fazalpur  
Delhi, Delhi , India

 
Dear Deepanshi, 
 
Congratulations and welcome to Avila University! This letter is an official notification of your acceptance into
Avila University for the 08/26/2024 start date. We are delighted that you have chosen to pursue your education
in our Master's in Business Administration program. 
 
You will need to bring all official transcript to the Avila campus when you arrive for your check in. 
 
After our review of your application materials, I am honored to have you in the program and trust that you will
be a great success. Avila is so confident in your ability to succeed that we are offering you a scholarship of
$2500 per year to cover tuition. Scholarship requires students to be enrolled in 18 hours per academic year, is
applied equally to each term in an academic year, and is renewable one time for a total of $5,000. 
 
Your next step is to secure the financial guarantee to Avila. Once we have that guarantee, you will hear from
Avila regarding your I-20. 
 
 
Congratulations, 
 
Rafraf Barrak 
Director of International Enrollment 
Avila University 
 




